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Club Meeting Minutes 

March 17, 2016 

Audrain Courthouse Conference Room 

 

 

 

Meeting was called to order by President Ron Hutsel. 

Treasurer’s Report was submitted and accepted. 

Minutes were submitted and accepted. 

Ron asked for any old business that needed to be discussed. 

 CPR and First Aid Training – Chris KE0HLA is still working on getting this setup with Red Cross 

and Audrain Ambulance District. 

Ron opened the floor for new business. 

Mike WB0IXS brought up the idea of buying a few handheld radios for use at the hospital, and letting 

the maintenance staff use them to keep the batteries in good shape.  This was tabled due to Jeff 

KD0QCN possibly going to bulk order some radios. 

Kenny KE0DUO reported that the radios we currently have at the hospital need to have some of the 

batteries replaced.  Topic was tabled. 

Kenny KE0DUO opened discussion on toning the repeater.  It was decided to wait until the band opening 

to see if it was going to be necessary to tone it or not. 

Ron WB0JAE opened discussion on the possibility of starting a simplex net.  Topic was tabled, nothing 

was decided. 

Bill KC0ACS made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Kenny KE0DUO gave a second. Meeting was 

adjourned. 

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: 

Jeff Carlyle KD0QCN  Kenny Fairchild KE0DUO  Jeffrey Owen 

Bill Anglen KC0ACS  Mike Wood WB0IXS   Chris Newbrough KE0HLA 

Dick Thompson K2HT  Loren Stroup    Ron Hutsel WB0JAE 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Jeff Carlyle, Secretary 


